
505 S. Garey Ave  
Pomona, CA 91766 City of Pomona 

Meeting Cancellation Notice 

Planning Commission 

Transmitted: 6/18/2025 Geoffrey Starns 

The Regular Meeting of the Planning Commission scheduled for Wednesday, June 25, 2025 
at 7:00 p.m. has been cancelled due to lack of business. The next scheduled meeting of the 
Planning Commission will be Wednesday, July 9, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers.  

 
CERTIFICATION OF POSTING 

 
I, Geoffrey Starns, AICP, AIA, LEED AP, Planning Manager, hereby certify that the cancellation 
notice for the June 25, 2025 meeting of the Planning Commission was posted in City Hall, 
near the door of the City Council chambers, and on the City's website on June 18, 2025. 
 
 
 
/s/Geoffrey Starns, AICP, AIA, LEED AP, Planning Manager  
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